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Welcome to the start of a new season of dancing. Classes start again on Monday 8th September (8.00pm -10.00pm) at Bradwell Memorial Hall and will finish for the Christmas break on Monday 15th December. A reminder from our treasurer - class fees will be £2 per week from September and there is discount for paying termly in advance so remember your cheque books.

We continued our tradition of social dancing in June. Our thanks to Sheila, Terry, Janice and Barbara for planning and leading Monday evenings.  We had another successful Picnic Dance in Stoke Goldington, at the end of June. We were lucky with the weather which was warm and (mostly) sunny if rather windy. Our music was again provided by Ian Robertson and the programme, with an outdoor theme, was devised by Trevor. At tea-time we were treated to a display of Highland Sword dancing from Mark and Samantha and a short display from the combined Saturday morning children’s groups. We then presented medal certificates to many of the children who were successful in their medal tests in May. Thanks to everyone who helped to make the afternoon a success. 

The children’s classes, for children aged 3-12 years, are on Saturday mornings at Bradwell and Rita can give you more information if you know of children who might be interested.

.

Rita will also take the monthly Sunday evening sessions for us when there will be opportunity to try some more advanced or unusual dances, including ones which people bring back from visits to dances, classes and residential schools with other groups. These will be on October 12th, November 9th and December 14th (7.00-9.00pm) also at Bradwell.

A couple of things outstanding from the AGM -

If anyone would like to attend the RSCDS Annual Conference weekend in Perth
(Nov. 7th-9th) and represent the Branch as a delegate at the RSCDS AGM please talk to Janice or me about it as soon as possible.

We are still without a Minute Secretary since Jane and Michael went to Australia. If anyone would be interested in taking on this role Janice and I would be delighted to hear from you.

I hope you all had a good summer and look forward to dancing with you in September.
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Forthcoming events:

Silver Cross at Wheathampsted 4th October, 1st November, 6th December 2008.
North Herts 50th Anniversary Ball at Hitchin is on October 11th 2008   

Janice and Rita are organising their usual Hogmanay Dance on 31st December 2008 at Great Brickhill. Details and tickets will be available soon.

Our 30th Annual Ball will be held on 14th March 2009, again in the Lovat Hall, Newport Pagnell and we welcome back Robert Whitehead and the Danelaw Band. 







